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A&k Administration 
Waste Management Licensing, 
Environmental Protection Agmcy 

From: Robert K&y 

Re: Indavet Comspondance to An Bard Heamla 

Date: 17fh June 2002 

Waste Licence Applicatim: Ref. 167-l 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Please find attached Indaver Ireland’s cover letter to An Bard Plea&+ (23’” April 
2002) regarding the licensing requirements for the proposed facility at Carranstown. 

Should you require any additional information please contact me at this of&e. 

11 Laura Burke / 
Project Manager 
Indav~h-eland. 
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Mr John Puffy 
Executive Officer 
An Board Pleanala 
$4 Marlborough Street 
Dublin ? 

23rd April 2002 

Appeal Re: Waste Management Facility, Carranstown, DuIeek, Co. Meath 

Deai Mr Duffy 

Further to your letier of !?’ April 2002, attached ,bllease find letters from the 
Envlronmental Protection Agency, dated the 14 February 2002 and the 16” April 2002. 
These letters refer to the requirement for an IPC/ Waste Licence for Indaver’s proposed 
facility at Carranstown. 

Under current legislation, it Is our understanding that lndaver require an IPC and a 
Waste Licence from’the EPA for this facility, as per our newspaper advertisement and 
site not& associated with the planning application for this facility. Indaver submitted a 
Waste Licenc8 Application for the facility in December 2001, which is currently being 
assessed by the EPA. An IPC Licence is being prepared and will be submitted to the 
EPA in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Burke 
Project Manager 
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